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July 22, 1975 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 W. 86th Street 

New York, New York 

Dear Norman: 

Before I become involved in the work which accumulated on my desk, I 

quickly want to write to you and thank you for your participation in the 

Symposium held in connection with the annual meeting of the Memorial Foundation. 

There were numerous comments on the importance and high quality of 

the presentations and discussions. Your paper was most informative and out- 

standing. Many people paid special tribute to your valuable insights. 

As you know, we are planning to publish the presentations made at the 

Symposium. If you have a written manuscript, I would appreciate your sending it 

to us by return mail, since it would save us the time and cost of transcribing 

the tapes. As I mentioned to you previously, we will transcribe all the comments 

made in the discussion and send them to you so that if you wish, you can 

incorporate all or some of them into your formal presentation. 

May I again, on behalf of the Foundation, express our appreciation to 

you for taking time, from what we know is a busy schedule, to prepare your 

excellent presentation and to come to Geneva for the Symposium. 

I look forward to hearing from you and seeing you again soon. 

) Sincerely yours, 

Jerry Hochbaum 

Assoc. Executive Director 
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